
 

 

 

 

FOR INDIGENOUS NON-PROFITS 

IRC 7871 provides an alternative by which Indigenous non-profits are able to received qualifying 

donations and contributions from non-governmental funders without being a 501(c)(3).  

To qualify they must be an “integral part” of the Nation/Tribe’s programs and services and are 

providing charitable and public good. It may seem that this would be a difficult threshold to 

meet and that’s why Native Americans in Philanthropy and Network for Native Futures has 

designed a training workshop to assist Indigenous non-profits in understanding how to 

maximize this potential without running afoul of the IRS. 

Native Americans in Philanthropy has partnered with Network for Native Futures in the 

development of a training workshop designed to assist funders in gaining greater 

understanding of these tools. Most importantly, the workshop will provide practical steps as to 

how funders can incorporate this potential into their strategies and programs. 

“PL 638 & IRC 7871: Important tools for development in Indian Country” is designed to provide 

Indigenous non-profit boards, C.E.O.s, program managers, and development personnel with a 

working understanding of the advantages and potentials of these tools. 

To learn more click here to register for webinar. 

https://cc.readytalk.com/cc/s/registrations/new?cid=8i87d2hiz7wo

